
 
 
 

 

 

 
The Alaska Chapter of Backcountry Hunters and Anglers stands with Senator Kiehl’s 

initiative to increase hunting, fishing, and trapping opportunities for active members of the 

Alaska National Guard and military reserves by providing the required state licensure free of 

charge.  

 

Senate Bill 10 will also increase outdoor recreational opportunities by providing sport 

fishing, hunting, and trapping licenses for resident certain disabled veterans. The Alaska 

Chapter of BHA believes that expanding outdoor access for our active military members 

and disabled veterans provides healthy recreational opportunities to an essential 

demographic and expands opportunities for past and current military members, creating 

more engaged public landowners and sportsmen conservationists. 
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